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As a requirement by the U.S. Department of Education, for the Turtle Mountain Community College to receive Federal Student Financial Aid, an annual EADA Survey is required, as outlined in Volume 2, Chapter 6 of the Federal Student Aid Handbook.

Since The Turtle Mountain Community College, cancelled all Athletic Activities for the 2019-20 College Term, there is no requirement to submit a report to the U.S. Department of Education.

[bookmark: _GoBack]TMCC is still required to post this notice.
